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Up	and	Coming	Events	
October	5th	–	October	9th			

	

	
	
Oct.	5th-		National	Teachers	Day!	
	
Oct.	6th		–	Joint	Council	Meeting	@	5:30pm	
(See	Zoom	link	below)	

Homework	Help	

Boston	Public	Library	locations	offer	free	after-
school	homework	help	and	mentorship	provided	
by	high-achieving	high	school	students.	
	
The	Homework	Assistance	Program	(HAP),	
previously	called	Homework	Help,	is	open	to	
students	in	grades	K-8.	No	registration	is	
required.	

Parent	&	School	Site	Council	

	
Oct.	6th-	Parent	Council	Meeting		
There	will	be	a	joint	council	meeting	to	share	the	
work	of	the	councils	and	to	explain	the	election	
process	at	5:30	pm	via	zoom.	
	
	The	elections	for	the	2020-2021	school	year	will	
be	held	on	Tuesday,	October	2,	2020	at	5:30	pm	
	
All	interested	parties	must	be	present	on	the	day	of	
the	elections	in	order	to	be	considered	for	a	position.	
	
We	hope	to	see	you	all	there.	

	
Families	Make	The	Difference!	

	
	
	
	
	

WE	ARE	SETTILING	IN	JUST	FINE!	
	

It is official! We have crossed the remote learning divide.  Our 
Zoom links are up and running and our overall school attendance is 
up.  
 
Karen, the teachers and I believe that our shift to Asychronous 
Learning on Wednesdays is providing our students and families a 
less strenuous experience during this period. 
 
We can never express to you all how grateful we are to have 
supports like you. 
 
Your kind words of encouragement and thanks are what makes the 
difference for all of us. 
 

THANK	YOU	NATHAN	HALE	FAMILIES	
Mrs.	Teque	&	Mrs.Loughran	

	

UPDATES	
• All	classes	will	be	held	Asynchronously	(on	line)		

on	Wednesdays	until	further	notice	
	

• Please	remember	that	teachers	have	prepared	
take-home	packets	for	all	of	the	grades.		Please	
come	to	the	school	to	pick	up	your	childs	packets	
and	books	if	you	have	not	already	done	so.	

	
If	you	are	unable	to	come	to	the	school,	please	contact	Mrs.	Teque	or	
your	child’s	teacher	so	that	we	can	make	alternative	arrangements	
with	you.	

	
Community	News	
Registration for Hamilton-Garrett Music and Arts Academy is now 
open for the 2020-21 school year. Hamilton-Garrett Music and Arts 
Academy is a non-profit after-school program, affiliated with the 
Historic Charles Street A.M.E Church in Roxbury, that is committed 
to the development of Boston's next generation of innovative artists 
through the celebration and preservation of Black music. Classes 
begin the week of October 12th and will be fully remote until further 
notice. Tuition is only $250/semester! Apply on their website 
at www.hamiltongarrett.org/application 	

	
	


